
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOSS 
Thank you to everyone who has donated a tombola prize or sold ducks for tomorrow’s duck 

race.  We have already sold over 2000 ducks this year (50 more than the overall record 

breaking total last year!) 

Please do come along and support the event – even if it’s only for half an hour.  We may even 

have secret special guests in attendance! The fun begins at 11am with the duck race 

happening at 2pm.  Donations of cakes and buns would be most welcome on the day. 

 

Social Picnic – this is to be held after the school sports afternoon on Tuesday 11th July 

(weather permitting) we’re hoping this will be an opportunity for families to socialise 

together.  We have invited the families of new starters in September too.  Please bring your 

own picnic. 

 
Musical Instruments 
If anyone has any musical instruments they no longer use or have outgrown, please have a 

word with Mr Mortimer, who is trying to collect some instruments for use in school and would 

be most grateful for any donations. 

 
Edinburgh 
The children behaved very well and we had a great trip.  The weather wasn’t kind to us yet 

again but the children enjoyed themselves none the less and soon got used to Mrs Metcalfe’s 

power walk!  Many thanks to Mrs Orchison and Mr Trolle for giving up their time to help Mrs 

Metcalfe. 

 
School Flower Beds 
Thank you to our ‘mystery gardener’ for their hard work improving the flower beds around 

school.  We very much appreciate their efforts. 

 
 

School Art Work 
All classes still have some canvases left; please send in your donations a.s.a.p 

Slingsby C.P. School 
 
The Green 
Slingsby 
North Yorkshire 
YO62 4AA 
(01653) 628370 
 
Head Teacher: 
Mrs Georgie Metcalfe 

 BA HONS NPQH 

SLINGSBY C.P. SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Friday 7th July 2017 



 
Diary Dates 

Monday 10th July – Rounders Tournament against Hovingham Schools will take place at the 

Sportsfield at 1.15pm.  Please come and support the matches.  If anyone would be able to help with 

serving juice, please let us know. 

Last ICT Club for the term. 

 

Tuesday 11th July – School Sports Afternoon - come along and watch your child/ren take part in 

various potted sports activities and stay for your picnic tea, a great chance to meet other families. 

Last Sports Club for the term. 

Last Tuesday Chill Club for the term. 

 

Wednesday 12th July 

Last Multiskills Club for the term. 

Last Wednesday Chill Club for the term. 

 

Thursday 13th July – Gillamoor swap day, Year 4/5/6 will be going to Gillamoor School and their infant 

class will be coming to our school for the day.  This will not affect normal 3.30pm pick up times. 

Last Play & Games Club for the term. 

Last Thursday Chill Club for the term. 

 

Friday 14th July - New Starters and their parents are invited for lunch.  There will be two sittings 

for lunch this day. 

Last Art Club for the term. 

 

Sunday 16th July – Hovingham Church Pet Service, everyone invited, with or without pets - please 

gather in the Church yard at 3.30pm. 

 

Monday 17th July - No Clubs tonight. 

 

Tuesday 18th July – Beach Day.  Letters have gone out this week giving full details of this trip.  Please 

make sure consent forms are returned to school by 14th July and requests for a school packup, by 10th 

July. 

No Clubs tonight. 

 

Wednesday 19th July - A photographer from the Gazette & Herald will be coming into school to take a 

picture of the Year 6 Leavers. 

No Clubs tonight. 

 

Thursday 20th July – Entertainment Night – 6-8pm in Slingsby Village Hall.  Final call – anybody else 

feels they would like to take a turn on the stage, please speak to Mrs Metcalfe. 

No Clubs tonight. 

 

Friday 21st July – The Year 6 Leavers Assembly will take place in the Village Hall and starts at 1.15pm.  

Children may go home straight after the assembly if their parent/carer is there to take them. 

No Clubs tonight. 

Break up for the summer holidays. 

School re-opens to the children on Tuesday 5th September 2017. 

 

 



 

 


